
From: Brenda Hanson <BHanson@moosejaw.ca> 
Sent: August 12, 2022 5:20 PM 
To:  
Subject: New Rock Development - Enquiry re Drainage into Sanitary Sewer System 
  
Dear , 
 
Thank you for your enquiry respecting the above noted. 
 
As we discussed on the telephone, unfortunately, drainage into the Sanitary Sewer 
System is prohibited as per Bylaw 5524, The Building Bylaw. 
 
I've attached Bylaw 5524 The Building Bylaw for your reference.  On Page 17 of the 
Bylaw, I found the following which answers your enquiry. 
 
 

 
Should you have any further enquiries respecting this Bylaw, please contact the 
Planning and Development Dept.  They can be reached by calling 306-694-4443. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

Brenda Hanson 
Clerk Steno, Engineering Services 
T:306.694.4596 E: bhanson@moosejaw.ca 
City of Moose Jaw  | 228 Main St. N | Moose Jaw SK | S6H 3J8 | www.moosejaw.ca 

    

  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This e-mail was intended for a specific recipient.  It may contain information that is privileged, 
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